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UPDATE 
 

Rental Car and Other Services at SDF  

The Louisville Muhammad Ali International Airport (SDF) remains opens and 

operational for commercial passenger service. Below is information about 

impacts to rental car and other services at SDF related to COVID-19 

(coronavirus).  

Rental Car Services 

Many rental car families have consolidated their hours and counter operations 

due to limited transactions.  Please see below for updated information for 

Alamo, Enterprise and National. 

Alamo / Enterprise / National  

 Alamo and Enterprise counters are temporarily closed. For Alamo and 

Enterprise rentals, please go to the National Rental Car counter.  

National Rental Car 8 a.m. – 8 p.m. daily  
 

Alamo, Enterprise and National will make arrangements to provide service 

to those customers with reservations scheduled to arrive after the 8 p.m. 

closing. 

The other rental car operators – Avis, Budget, Payless, Hertz, Dollar and Thrifty – 

previously announced their reduced hours.  

For more information about rental car operations at SDF, please visit 

www.flylouisville.com/rental-cars.  

 

 

Electric Cart Service 

Beginning Tuesday, April 7, 2020, the electric cart that provides courtesy 

service for passengers between the security checkpoint to/from the gate areas 

temporarily ceased operation. Additional wheelchairs will be available for those 

travelers who need assistance.  
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